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PROPOSAL TO CREATE A DATABASE: EXCHANGE OF ELECTRONIC SERIAL NUMBERS 
OF MOBILE TERMINALS DECLARED LOST/STOLEN 

 
The VII Meeting of Permanent Consultative Committee I:  Telecommunication Standardization, 
 
HAVING SEEN: 
 
That, at the VI Meeting of PCC.I, held in April 2005, in Tegucigalpa, Honduras, was reactivated Resolution 
PCC.I/RES.128 (XV-01) “Exchange of Electronic Serial Numbers of Mobile Terminals Declared Stolen/Lost,”  and 
that due to that reactivation the following points were considered, 
 
CONSIDERING: 
 
a) That, as there are persistent problems of loss and/or theft of mobile operator equipments, a team should be 
created to address this in the company with a view to beginning to develop a benchmark to establish current 
information-gathering processes on lost and/or stolen mobile terminal equipment at the Americas level; and 
 
b) That the existence of databases of stolen and/or lost mobile cellular terminals of operators of countries of 
the region such as, Bolivia, Colombia, Ecuador and Peru has been established and operators with such databases 
continue to be identified via member Administrations of CITEL, 
 
RESOLVES: 

 
1. To draft a model document containing a confidentiality of information agreement among operators on the 
basis of the draft presented in Annex 1 of document CCP.I-TEL/doc. 693/05. 
 
2. To establish that the form to be used to provide the data compiled by each operator shall be the one indicated 
in Annex 2 of document CCP.I-TEL/doc. 693/05. 
 
3. To send to the Administrations the model document on confidentiality of information agreement between 
the operators, contained in Annex 1 of document CCP.I-TEL/doc. 693/05, requesting them to send their comments 
to the co-rapporteur of this topic, Ms. Belkys Díaz, by December 15, 2005 so that it can be adopted at the VIII 
Meeting of PCC.I. 
 
4. To reiterate the request made to the Member States to complete the questionnaire included in Annex 3 of 
document CCP.I-TEL/doc. 693/05 by December 15, 2005. 
 
5. To submit to the VIII Meeting of PCC.I a feasibility study that will include the technical, financial, and 
resource aspects so that the CITEL Secretariat can carry out this proposal. 
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